
 
 

 
From: annie d. [mailto:a.c.dineen@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2010 3:12 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN #3064-AD56 
 
I'm eighteen years old and am concerned about the risk executive compensation adds to 
the financial system. I think Sheila Bair's approach is the right one. Please list me as 
agreeing with her that a bank's deposit insurance assessment should be linked to 
executive compensation.  
 
Anne C. Dineen 
Washington, DC 20003 
 


